
 
Dear Dr. Ellison-Raedeke, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the gift of a 
stethoscope. My name is Madison, and I am an incoming 
medical student from San Marcos, Texas. I can’t wait to begin 
using it as I pursue my career as a physician. This gift 
reminds me of the community and support among physicians 
that I look forward to becoming a part of and continuing to 
pass on one day. Thank you for your support of the School of 
Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Madison Taylor 



 
Dear Dr. Ellison-Raedeke, 
 
My name is Rachel Johnson; I am an incoming medical student 
from Lubbock, Texas. Thank you for supporting the School of 
Medicine Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to 
receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. TTUHSC was the 
only medical school interview that I attended where I felt both 
valued and welcome by each student and faculty member. 
Additionally I am an aspiring primary care physician and this 
school offers excellent preparation for students pursuing this 
field. I feel privileged to attend this school and work in this field. 
 
Sincerely,  
Rachel Johnson 




